
Dear Residents, 

As winter approaches, our final scheduled leaf
pick-up week is ending on Friday, please have all

remaining leaves on the curb line for Monday,
December 18th. In the event you have any

remaining leaves after this timeframe, Matawan
Borough operates a Recycling Center for all
Borough residents year round that accepts

leaves and brush.

                         
                       Thank you for your Cooperation
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